MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING

OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

HELD MAY 3, 1960

The Brookings Planning Commission met in regular session May 3, 1960, at 8:00 o'Clock p.m.

The meeting was called to order by actiong chairman John Molino. Present were Gordon Olsen, Jack Holte, B. Huddleston, Roy Weideman, O. D. Arp and Ralph Cavens.

Roy Weideman presented a preliminary subdivision plan. He was informed by the members present that the plan conformed to the Planning Commission Subdivision Regulations and that he could proceed with final plans.

Mr. Arp presented a preliminary plat of a subdivision of the Baldridge property in the Dwason Tract, approved by the City Engineer. Mr. Arp was in instructed to try to obtain an additional five feet along the West side of the property for street purposes.

There not being a quorum present on official action was taken on the above matters and the meeting was adjourned.

Scretary

MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING

OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

HELD MAY 3, 1960

The Brookings Planning Commission met in regular session May 3, 1960, at 8:00 o'clock p.m.

The meeting was called to order by acting chairman John Molino. Present were Gordon Olsen, Jack Holte, B. Huddleston, Roy Weideman, O. D. Arp and Ralph Cavens.

Roy Weideman presented a preliminary subdivision plan. He was informed by the members present that the plan conformed to the Planning Commission Subdivision Regulations and that he could proceed with final plans.

Mr. Arp presented a preliminary sketch of a subdivision of the Baldridge property in the Dawson Tract. Mr. Arp was instructed to try to obtain an additional five feet along the West side of the property for street purposes.

There not being a quorum present no official action was taken on the above matters and the meeting was adjourned.

Bernice M. Muddleston Secretary